
From: Janine Neiwirth
To: FS-Salmon-Challis Plan Rev
Subject: Salmon Challis Wilderness Inventory and Evaluation Process
Date: Thursday, February 28, 2019 10:01:34 AM

Dear All:
I understand a new wilderness proposal has been made for the Salmon-Challis National Forest,
including the area of our family cabin, near the Silver Creek drainage. Our family has been recreating
in the Ramshorn area near Meyers Cove for decades. My father owns a cabin in this area. Please
consider no wilderness for this area.
Thank you for your attention-
 
Janine Neiwirth, RDLD
DaVita Twin Falls Dialysis
582 Poleline Road
Twin Falls, ID 83301
208-733-2006
208-733-2051 Fax
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